
ST ATHANASIUS PTA AGM 06 SEPTEMBER 2011

This year’s AGM was held at 7 PM on Tuesday 06 September 2011 at St Athanasius Primary School. 
It was chaired by Lisa Greer.

1. Attendees:

Lisa Greer, Mr Farrell, Maureen Smith, Elaine Butcher, Jacqui Lebida, Ann-Marie Ford, Sharon Kelly, 
Rhona McLaughlin, Catrina Grier and Angela Logan.

2. Apologies:

ClaireMarie Miller and Chris Baker.

3. Minutes of the Previous Meeting

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved by the committee. 

4. Matters Arising

Mr Farrell noted that school staff do not need the number of bibles noted in previous minutes.

5. Treasurer’s Report

Jacqui read out the report for the audited accounts for the year. These accounts are available on a 
separate sheet available from Jacqui if required. (see Budget Accounts).

At present there is £2,498.17 in the Bank.

6. Chairperson’s Report

Unfortunately this report was unavailable at the time of the meeting due to the absence of the 
former chairperson.

7. Election of Committee.

Secretary – Chris Baker – Nominated by Lisa and seconded by Marie – Motion Passed.

Chairperson – Lisa Greer – Nominated by Jacqui and seconded by Catrina – Motion Passed.

Treasurer – Jacqui Lebida kindly agreed to continue in this role for a 4 th year – Thank You.

The PTA AGM was then formally closed.


